COVID-19 GUIDELINES

The volunteers of San Angelo Soccer Association are here to support you and your team during this
tournament. We will be taking extra precautions to prevent the spread of Covid-19. We will implement
the following best practices to promote personal safety during the event.

Coaches and Team Managers: Please share this important information with your team’s parents and
players. For more information and event updates, please reference our Wool Cup 2021 tab on our
website: http://sanangelosoccer.org/. If you have additional questions or concerns, please send an email
to the tournament director: sasa.soccer@yahoo.com

Tournament Play

e No Hand contact between teams (i.e. post-game handshakes, “high fives”, etc.)

e Absolutely NO SPITTING on the field or sidelines

e No coin tosses at the beginning of the game. The home team will provide a cleaned(sanitized) game ball
and receive the ball at kickoff. Away team will choose which side to defend.

e Players/Teams must bring their own hydration — no sharing

e  Exiting teams should clear the field promptly when the match ends. Do not congregate at the venue with
your team

e  Entering teams will wait for exiting teams to COMPLETELY clear the bench before approaching

e Anyone who becomes ill during the event is asked to leave the venue immediately and report all
occurrences to the team manager.

e Anyone awaiting test results is not permitted at the event

Spectators
e  Spectators are allowed during competition and must sit on the same side with their players and coach
e  Spectators must wear a mask while at the facility “in public”. Bring your own sanitizer.
e Anyone who is sick or experiencing symptoms commonly associated with COVID -19 — STAY AT HOME
e Anyone who becomes ill during the event is asked to leave immediately and report all occurrences to the
team manager.
e Do not congregate in groups of 5+ on the sidelines and maintain 6+ ft. apart from each other.
e Anyone awaiting test results is not permitted at the event

By registering, attending, and entering event facilities, all participants, including, but not limited to, coaches,
players, parents, spectators, event staff, vendors, partners, medical and training staff, facility staff, public safety,
and administrators agree to follow all national, state, local, and SASA guidelines, and assume all responsibility of
risk in attending the Wool Cup Classic. The coach and team manager acknowledge their understanding of the risks
and agree to not indemnify SASA or its volunteers nor hold them responsible for any sickness or health condition
that may result from attending the Wool Cup.
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